
April 30 ,2024 

Notes from the Office 

Welcome to Kindergarten 2024-2025
Phoenix school welcomes registered 2024-2025 Kindergarten families to a Welcome to Kindergarten Evening on 
May 15, 2024, at the school beginning at 5:30 PM. Invitations are being send out to families this week.

Phoenix Guest
Phoenix School has won the opportunity for Fred Fox (Terry Fox's brother) to visit our school and speak to Phoenix 
students later in May.   There will be a presentation from Mr. Fox and time for a Q&A period.

Modular Classrooms Update
Final construction continues to happen and/or be scheduled for our new portable classrooms, including the 
relocation of the school library shelving and book collections.  Hydro is completed.  The division IT department will 
be installing IT requirements shortly.  These classroom spaces will be scheduled for occupancy in September 2024

Safety First
Students riding bicycles to school are reminded to wear a helmet and to use a bike lock.
Phoenix School will be having the second of two required practice lock downs this week.

Spring is Here (and hopefully flowers too)
Phoenix staff and students are anxiously waiting and hoping our tulips planted in the front flower garden before the 
snow will start to appear.

School Bus Loop
Families are reminded to be aware of street signage on Alboro Street across from the bus loop exit.  Vehicles parked 
in that area on Alboro Street prevent school buses from making a safe, and time-sensitive exit on to Alboro Street to 
continue their routes.




